Town of Inlet Planning Board February 22, 2017

Members Present:
David Scranton, Chair
Bruce O'Hara, Vice Chair
Linda Raymond, Regular Member
Amanda Miller, Regular Member
Lynn Durkin, Regular Member
Greg Clark, Alternate Member

Also Present:

Aimee VanWie, Inlet Codes Enforcement Officer

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m.

Minutes

On a motion offered by Bruce O'Hara, seconded by Amanda Miller, the January 25, 2017 minutes were approved, all in favor.

Correspondence

Dave Scranton shared a letter from Hamilton County Clerk stating that a map with our stamp had been received and has been filed.

Dave also shared copies of the NYPF's Towns & Topics and 2017 Hamilton County Directories.

LWRP

Bruce O'Hara stated that work continues on the bathhouse addition in Arrowhead Park.

Codes & Zoning

Aimee stated that she did not have much to report this month. Her report is available online at townofinlet.org and at the Town Clerk's office.

Vendors

The board made final adjustments to the proposed temporary vendor ordinance and permit application. The final draft will be forwarded on to the Town Board for their review and to also be passed on for legal review.

Members

All current members will be sworn in at the next regular meeting. It was noted that the Second Alternate Member position is still open.

All business having come before this board, the meeting adjourned at 7:17 p.m. with a motion offered by Lynn Durkin, seconded by Linda Raymond.

Town of Inlet Planning Board February 22, 2017

Respectfully submitted,

Adele M. Burnett